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Ceredigion Educational Psychology Service
Information to Parents

Your child’s school is considering asking for advice fom the Educational Psychology Service (EPS) about meeting your child’s needs.  
Here is some information about our Service.

Who Are We?

We are applied psychologists who are registered with the Health and Care Professions Council (HCPC).  We apply psychological theory, research and techniques to support children, young people, their families and schools to promote educational skills, positive behaviour and well-being.
What Do We Do?
We work with children and young people between 0-19 years of age. A school will contact us, with the parent/guardian’s permission, if it feels that it requires advice on ways to further develop a child’s particular skills.

We offer a consultation service. This involves the psychologist, members of staff, parents, other relevant agencies and the young person (where appropriate) working together to find suitable strategies to promote development. Every person in the meeting brings his/her individual expertise to the situation and can positively influence future plans.

In our discussions we concentrate on:

· the changes that you, the young person and the school would like to see take place 

· the strengths and skills available within the child, family or school 

· any environmental factors that may be affecting development 
· areas of progress which would benefit from further development
If you require more information about the Educational Psychology Service please contact your child’s school for the contact information of your school’s area psychologist.

